

Summary Report for Fiscal Year 2020-2021
St. Vincent de Paul has had a challenging year with the pandemic adding to the misery of some of our neighbors.  But with the grace of dedicated Vincentians and the financial support of a generous parish we rose to the occasion. 
Our fiscal year ended September 30, 2021. 41 brave Vincentians gave more than 7000 hours with visits to neighbors, listening to their concerns and creating a path going forward. Sometimes that involved paying bills, referring them to services, giving them food, clothing and furniture. SVdP served 181 families (238 adults and 130 children). Parishioners gave us more than $33,000 this fiscal year and we spent it all on our neighbors. In addition, we helped get housing money from other private and government sources to the tune of $76,000 and we provided 1060 boxes of food from our Friday Foods program valued at $53,000 and another $7,000 of in-kind goods and services. Thanks to your generous donations last year and the amazing work of the Vincentians much good was accomplished: people were fed and clothed, families were not evicted, the lights stayed on, adults and children remained connected to work and school.  
At the heart of this vocation to serve as a Vincentian is compassion. We meet all kinds of people with all kinds of needs. We pray before meeting the neighbors that we will have “the grace to go without our preconceived judgements and fill our hearts with wisdom, generosity and kindness”.  Vincentians have the privilege to serve as Christ’s heart and hands and together we make Christ’s love real to our neighbors and sometimes to ourselves.
If you have any questions about the work of St Vincent de Paul or would like more information about becoming a Vincentian, please call me and leave a message on my cell 925-285-7090.
Yours in Christ,
Dean Lopez
President, Society of St Vincent de Paul 
St Bonaventure Catholic Community
